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1~s notified that the crack American cutter Angantyr, at 19m (62ft) one of the biggest 
ltr entries for the race, is now being sailed singlehanded to Cape Town by her owner
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skipper Jim Crawford. 
Crawford has for many 

years been regarded as one 
of the best boat-handlers in 
the world, and this single
handed venture in a craft 
displacing 39 tons, which is 
five times heavier than SA's 
transatlantic yacht Voor
trekker, was described by 
experts yesterday as "quite 
fantastic". 

In a letter to Mr. Brian 
Lello, technical adviser to 
the South African Ocean 
Racing Trust, Crawford said 
he had crossed the Atlantic 
in September with his wife 
and three children, who had 
had to return to the United 
states because of the child

schooling. 

REFITTED 
He had refitted in Eng

land, with the idea of ship
ing her to the Cape-but be-

. cause he considered a quota
tion of £1000 (Rl 700) for a 
special cradle to be exces
sive he had decided to sail 
her 'instead. 

Writing from Madeira, 
Crawford said it had taken 
him 71; days to sail there 
from the Scilly Isles. 

Mr. Lello commented: "! 
presume he is sailing direct 

down the African coast. If so 
this is much more difficult 
than crossing the Atlantic 
singlehanded. One strikes 
very tricky variables after 
leaving the Canaries, and 
Crawford could have up to 
3 000 miles of sailing into the 
trade-winds - which is the 
sort of weather that often 
holds up the mailships on 
the north-south passage. 

. Angantyr is an all·steel 
boat based on Easton, Mary
land: She was built about six 
years ago l,)y the "prestige" 
firm of Abeking and Rasmus
sen, in Bremen. 

Jim Crawford, a wealthy 
American now in his fifties , 
has lived in the world of 
ocean racing and cruising 
since he was 17, and he is ex
pected to be one of the lead-

. ers in the race to Rio. 
Among the boats already 

heading for the starting 
point is the latest entry for 
the race, the 9m (30ft) 
British yacht Barbetta, de· 
signed by Van de Stadt and 
owned by Adam Clackson. 

ECLIPSE 
Word has also been r e

ceived by the race organisers 
that the· 13m ( 42ft) Austra· 
lian yawl Eclipse, which left 
Sydney on August. 1, is mak
lng for the Cape by way of 
the Cocos Islands and 
Mauritius and should reach 
Durban by mid-November. 

The owner of Eclipse, Law
rence le Guay, says in a Jet
t.er: "We are looking forward 
to the race, whatever our 
chances may be, and also to 
seeing a little of South 
Africa." 

And Frenchman Eric Tab
arly, widely regarded as the 
most outstanding helmsman 
in the world today, made it 
known last week that he 
plans to ship his P en Duicl' 
V, a 22m (73ft) ketch, to 
Cape Town. 

Tabarly has just finished 
taking part in the Trans
Pacific race, in which he came 
fourth - his "poor" showing 
having .been put down to ex
periments he carried out on 
new equipment during the 
passage. 




